10/21/14, 14:54

From: Michael Laham <mlandel2012@aol.com>

To: seaver.milnor <seaver.milnor@wafd.com>

Cc: hotel <hotel@d-avenue.co.il>; manager <manager@d-avenue.co.il>
Date: Tue, Oct 21, 2014 2:53 pm

To Seaver Milnor:

Thank you for assisting us with regard to our credit dispute against the Nazi Germany Dizengoff Avenue Hotel located
on 133 Dizengoff in Tel Aviv, Israel, 6346102.

Due to your intervention, the dispute was resolved, we got our refund posted on our bank statement on October 20,
2014, and thank God as of October 19, 2014 @ 3:00 p.m., we are no longer at the above hotel.

Sincerely Yours,

The Lahams
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